PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY

FAIRLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL

Pound Avenue Stevenage Hertfordshire SG1 3JA

31st January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Fairlands Safer Internet Bake Off

As you know, on Tuesday 5th February we will be holding our Fairlands Safer Internet Bake Off.

Children and adults are invited to take part in a baking competition, with the theme of cakes and biscuits in the shape of electronic devices. All cakes and biscuits should be brought into school on the morning of Tuesday 5th of February.

Don't forget, we are a Nut Aware school, so please take this into consideration when deciding what to bake (see the attached poster for more details).

The cakes will be judged by members of the Headship team and winners from each key stage will receive a prize.

The aims of this event are:

- * to promote safer internet use
- * to raise money to purchase computing resources across the school to support the children in their learning across all subjects.

Organisation of the day will be as follows:

- * Cakes being delivered to the Lower Site (Nursery, Reception, Year 1) on Tuesday morning should be placed on the tables under the canopy on the playground, by the Nursery building
- * Cakes being delivered to the Upper Site (Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6) should be placed on the tables by the statue
- * Children on the Upper Site (Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6) may bring money with them in a named envelope. They will be able to visit the cake sale in the Upper Hall and buy cakes during the day to bring home. They will be given a leaflet about Internet Safety to bring home and share with parents/carers
- * In addition, parents/carers may choose to take their children (Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6) to the Upper Hall after school to buy cakes and watch an Internet Safety video. Those wishing to do so should wait at the statue gate until permitted to enter by Miss Bridge (once Hazel class have all been safely collected)
- * Children on the Lower Site (Nursery, Reception, Year 1) will not be able to purchase cakes during the school day, so should not bring money to school. The cakes collected on the Lower Site in the morning will be relocated to the Activity Room in the Year 5/6 building for the end of the day. Parents/carers (of children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1) should take

their children to the year 5/6 Building, through the Year 5/6 gate where Mr Brewis will be ready to point you in the right direction, at the end of the day. You will be directed to the Activity Room, where you will be able to buy cakes, watch an Internet Safety video and receive your Internet Safety leaflets

Yours Sincerely



Mr R Staples Headteacher